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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians

In reference to the Government consultation response to Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education and Health Education that was recently published.

Over the past few weeks we have become aware that some of you may have concerns about the new curriculum that will become statutory from September 2020.

We wish to reassure you that until the final guidance is published, we will continue with our current curriculum.  Presently we do not teach sex education within our school and the new curriculum states primary schools will not be required to teach sex education by law.

Once the final documents are published, we will be working with parents and members of our community to ensure that the content that is statutory, is taught with respect for the backgrounds and beliefs of pupils and parents.

We will also ensure that we share with parents what will be taught, and when, as well as the rights that parents will have to withdraw their children.

I trust that this clarifies the current situation. If you have any further concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School



